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Clothes collection 

I’m pleased to inform you that 
£107 was raised from the recent 
PTA clothing collection.  Many 
thanks to all who donated."

Red, white and blue 
day 

Well done to Year 5 who raised 
£42.41 during their themed World 
War  “Red, White and Blue Day’.  
All monies raised are split 
between the Royal Navy and 
Marines, The Soldiers charity and 
the RAF Benevolent fund"

Parking 

We appear to be having yet more 
problems with parking outside 
school.  Please remember that it is 
an offence to park on double 
yellow lines and Zig Zag Keep 
Clear markings.  Cars should not 
be parked up on the pavements as 
this creates a safety hazard with 
doors opening onto pedestrians as 
well as causing a restriction for 
buggies to get past.  I have called 
upon the Stockport Traffic 
Officers to come and monitor 
parking and to issue parking 
tickets where necessary.
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Diary Dates 
Please be aware that the calendar on the school website 
has all the key dates for the year.  Some events such as class 
trips, may have extra information.  This can be found be 
clicking on the event in the calender."

Today we have added a couple of extra dates which you can 
find detailed below:"

Mad Hair Day "

Next Friday, children can come to school with mad hair 
and bring in a decorated jam jar filled with wrapped sweets 
or treats.  Please could you ensure these are nut free.  This 
is a voluntary donation but will create a very popular stall 
for our Christmas Fair."

KS1 Christmas Performance:"

" Tuesday 16th December - 2pm family audience"

" Wednesday 17th December - 2pm adults only"

Please note that for these performances, tickets will be 
restricted to 2 per family in the first instance.  After a given 
date, any unclaimed tickets will be allocated to a reserve 
list.  More details to follow.  Please understand that we are 
heavily restricted by fire regulations and have a fixed 
number of chairs that can be put out."

Robinwood assembly"

Next Thursday (13.11.14) we will be holding a special 
assembly for KS2 and parents of Y5 and Y6.  The Y6 
children will be presenting their experiences of their 
recent residential to Robinwood, which took place just 
before half term.  We are inviting Y5 parents as we will 
soon be asking for you to inform us whether your child will 
be participating in the residential when they are in Y6 next 
year."

Kind regards,"

Cathy Beddows  

and the Etchells staff


